
 

September 29, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We provide this update to inform you we conduct surveillance 
testing today and we did not have any COVID positive results! Unfortunately, we did have cases 
yesterday with cases continuing to be isolated to second floor and no further cases on 1st floor.   
 
We strongly encourage each person to refrain from visiting if you have had an exposure with a person 
positive with COVID. Although individuals are fairing well with the illness, some experience long-term 
effects and the mandatory requirements from the federal government creates a psychosocial hardship 
for each resident who tests positive for COVID. Together, we can collaborate to keep the resident’s well-
being a focus. 
 
As mentioned last week, we would like to remind residents and their families of our annual Halloween 
gathering. We encourage each interested resident to participate, we have a little over a month to go so 
please start thinking of your costumes!  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns. 
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


